
Minutes of the October 3, 2017, Flotilla Meting – 

 

Meeting called to order by FC Joe Cruzen, 19:02 

Minutes of the September 5, 2017, Flotilla meeting were amended to correct the spelling of 
names of Dick Lavanture and Randy McClure.  Minutes adopted by voice vote. 

FN – George Cummings - $5811.29 balance as of September 30.  Treasurer report approved by 
voice vote.   

AV – Six missions for our Flotilla in September.  Auxair has been providing standby SAR 
coverage to ASTC on weekends the last part of August through September and October.   

HR – Joe Cruzen – We have 49 members and two more in progress.   

Mike Harbin now has the public education class schedule on the Flotilla web site.   

MT – Kathy Fix – Of 49 Flotilla members, 14 are not current on the Mandated Training classes.   

PE – Dianne Walker – Cancelled the ABS class; only two signed up.  We had 15 people for the 
Navigation class however.  GPS class and Marine Radio, Weather and Knots class upcoming.  

 VE – VFC Jim Frick – for Randy Richardson – Several Flotilla members including Dan and Linda 
Kolhagen and Joe Cruzen attended Paddle Antrim in Central Lake – many vessel exams 
conducted and “if found” stickers distributed.   

Motion to reimburse FC Joe Cruzen $194 for whistles he purchased on Flotilla’s behalf – 
approved by voice vote.  Flotilla Christmas party will be 12/1 at the Elks Club; 6pm with dinner 
at 7pm. 

Meeting adjourned 19:40.   

 

                     Tom Power, Secretary 


